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I SUPPORT [HB 4061A]. 

 

Water Conservation should be on everyone's mind. 

 

Illegal marijuana grows and processing using illegally obtained water should be 

punished. 

 

I am concerned that the 'Driver's License information' is not required and this fact 

serves to shield the criminal element from detection. 

 

Even 'Legal marijuana grow-sites' must be inspected by the Water Department (with 

'No' Notice given) to ensure compliance. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs-Permitting the hauling of water to enable and facilitate the 

Marijuana Industry should be 'prohibited'. 

 

 


